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To whom it may concern:

It is preposterous to imagine that the present Governor & Legislature in power in Augusta are considering
implementing changes in automobile sales which would mandate automobile manufacturers to change the percentages
of gasoline & electric vehicle produced, effectively forcing Maine consumers into purchasing far more expensive cars
than they presently have as options. They are already being stretched far more than their budgets allow with rapidly
spiraling debt. The thrust to EV’s is totally political, & the real expense of maintaining such a vehicle is becoming much
dearer than was originally thought. It is incumbent upon the Board of Environmental Protection to take a clear &
unbiased look at the consequences of supporting such a law when the outcomes are so ambiguous. PLEASE...stand up
for the strapped Maine consumer & vote down these proposals. Thank you. RN Gutner, MD



